
 
 

C2PC Request Letter 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

  

Subject:  

Class II permissive change for FCC ID: 2AXJ4AX72PRO 

(Original Grant Date: 12/02/2022) 

Applicant: TP-Link Technologies Co., Ltd. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This is to request a class II permissive change for FCC ID: 2AXJ4AX72PRO, Original Grant 

Date: 12/02/2022. 

The major change filed under this application is as outlined below: 

the Wi-Fi 5GHz FEM (Front-end Modules) IC has been changed. And the new FEM IC is 

Pin-to-Pin compatible with the previous one. 

FEM (Previous) FEM (New) 

QPF4588 VC5747-21 

In addition: Refer to KDB 442812 D01 SDR apps Guide v02r03, this router was defined 

as Non-SDR device by the applicant. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 

 



 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Name: Sarah Wang 

Position: Regulatory Compliance Manager 

Date: 2023-09-12 

 


